Dr. Shelley Jallow, the State Monitor appointed to the
Rochester City School District, will be seeking public
comment on specific academic and fiscal issues
pertaining to the RCSD. This public hearing will be held
virtually on Thursday, November 12 at 5:30 p.m. If you
would like to sign up to speak or offer written feedback,
you must do so by 12:00 p.m. on November 12. Any
interested persons may sign up to speak or submit
written feedback in one of three ways:

e Using the online form available at
www.rcsdk12.org/statemonitorhearings

e Emailing statemonitor@rcsdk12.org

e Calling the Rochester Board of Education at 585-
262-8525
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